
Dear parent, 

In our continuous efforts to enhance the learning experience for our students, we are 

introducing a Language Lab program aimed at improving language proficiency and 

communication skills. 

As we continue to strive for enhanced language learning experiences, we are excited 

to announce that there will be an opportunity for students to engage with the 

Language Lab activities from the comfort of their homes. Additionally, please note 

that students will also be assigned small activities to be completed at home on a 

weekly basis. We kindly request your support in ensuring your child's participation 

in these activities. 

To make the process seamless, we have provided three convenient ways for your 

child to access the Language Lab software: 

 

 Mobile Phone: Download the "Wordsworth" app from the Play Store. 

 Laptop/PC: Access the web version at app.wordsworthlab.com. 

 Laptop/PC: Visit the website www.wordsworthelt.com, click the 

"Download" button, and select "Windows" to download. (This is the 

preferred one). 

Each student has been assigned a unique username and password to log in: 

Username: [*****@sheartcmi] 

Password: [*****] 

(Username and password is already given in the handbook.) 

We kindly urge you to guide your child in accessing the software and participating 

in the assigned activities. Your support in this endeavor will greatly contribute to 

their language development and academic growth. 

 

Ane Mary John 

Language Lab In-charge  

 


